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Item VIII (D)
This item is based on inquiry from the Sheriff’s office in reference to the use of the Wildcat Academy exercise equipment.  Since the Sheriff’s office is a vital partner to Gallatin County Schools and provides essential services to the safety of our students and community, I recommend members of his staff be allowed to utilize the equipment free of charge.  In addition, I would add the Warsaw City Police Department and the Board of Education members to this list for the same reason.  This request is made with full understanding the schedule will be orchestrated with district staff and would not take precedence over Gallatin County students.  

Larry Hammond
